Dike, Darlene

From: Julie Tuffrey

Sent: 22 February 2017 16:34

To: Planning Appeals; Planning

Cc: Alan Tuffrey

Subject: 107e Bartholomew Road, Kentish Town NW5 2AR
Attachments: Scan0136.pdf; ATT00001.htm

Dear Planning Team,

“Re: KT Auto Services, 107E Bartholomew Road, Kentish Town, London, NW5 2AS (“the
Property™)
Application for planning permission on behalf of MBNL

We have received the attached letter from GVA on behalf of MBNL notifying us that an
application has been made for planning permission in respect of the Property of which I am
the freehold owner.

Please note that I object to the application in principle and 1 will provide detailed reasons
for my objection once I have been sent a copy of the application.

In addition, although the letter states that the application was submitted on 15 February 2017 neither the
application nor any supporting documentation is available via the planning portal of the Council’s
website. Please can you let me know once the planning application has been submitted?

I will also contact GVA to also request a copy of the application by return.

Please register my objection to this planning application.

Regards,

Alan & Julie Tuffrey



GVA

An APLEONA company

Our ref: 14979/1800/VP

Mr Alan Tuffrey
122 Furzehill Road
Borehamwood
WDé 2D7

15 February 2017
Dear Mr Tuffrey,

Planning application: Telecoms Development
KT Auto Services, 107E Barthoclomew Road, Kenfish Town,
London, NW5 2AS

| write to give formal notice under Article 11 of the Town and
Country Planning (Development Management Procedure)
(England) Order 2010 of the following planning application at
the site of KT Auto Services, 107E Bartholomew Road, Kentish
Town, London, NW5 2AS:

“The relocation of the existing antenng, to be installed on a new pole
mount, the installation of an OMB cabinet, measuring 430 x 240 x
600mm, and associated development.”

This application was submitted today, 15 February 2017, to
Camden Council. As the attached nofice specifies, responses
about the application should be made in writing no later than
1st March 2017.

Should you require any further information, please do not
hesitate to contact me using the details above.

Yours sincerely,

Victoria Parsons

Trainee Planner

GVA GRIMLEY LTD.

For and on behalf of MBNL

Norfolk House
7 Norfolk Street
Manchester
M2 1DW

gva.co.uk
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Dublin
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Ric




GVA Norfolk House
7 Norfolk Street

Manchester

An APLEONA company M2 1DW

gva.co.uk

Notice for Service on Individuals (Notice 1)

Town and Country Planning Act 1990

Town and Country Planning (Development Management
Procedure) (England) Order 2010 (DMPO)

Notice under Article 11

Proposed Development: KT Auto Services, 107E Bartholomew Road,
Kentish Town, London, NW5 2AS

TAKE NOTICE than an application is being made to Camden
Council by:
MBNL

For Planning Permission to:

“The relocation of the existing antenna, to be installed on a new pole
mount, the installation of an OMB cabinet, measuring 430 x 240 x
600mm, and associaied development.”

If you wish to make representations about the application, you
should make them in writing not later than 1¢t March 2017;

To the Council at:
London Borough of Camden, 5 Pancras Square, London, N1C 4AG.

Signed:

FOR AND ON BEHALF OF GVA GRIMLEY LIMITED
On behalf of MBNL

Date: 15 February 2017

Manchester Newcastle

VA

FSC



